

Welcome to the new

HORNBY PARK



home of

SEATON CAREW COMMUNITY & SPORTS CLUB

Elizabeth Way, Seaton Carew, Hartlepool, TS25 2AZ

Tel. 01429 260945



Registered charity number 1185290 NEWSLETTER ISSUE 4 - April 2021



During lockdown many of you have been following our major refurbishment, updating the existing building into a contemporary bar and events space, which we hope will be enjoyed by all members of our local community for many years to come. We are really excited to welcome you to Hornby Park and to hear your thoughts on the new space.

The addition of the new balcony has allowed us to flood the upstairs space with light, offering a welcoming space to relax and enjoy food and drink while enjoying the great views over the sports fields. Our newly decorated function room is elegant and bright and available for a variety of functions. We have a lift to the upstairs floor which makes it accessible for everyone.









We have also opened up the downstairs space enabling us to increase the seating area, with a brand new look that we know you'll love.

Prior to lockdown we were running a range of community sessions for everyone details of which can be found in the enclosed table. We are very much looking forward to starting these sessions over the next few weeks - there's something there to suit everyone. If you have any ideas on classes and activities you would like to see at Hornby Park, we would love to hear from you - email Claire at events@hornbypark.com

Our focus is on providing a safe and secure environment for you and your family. We are strictly adhering to government guidelines on Covid 19 around social distancing, the wearing of masks and strict hygiene practices. We ask that you follow all rules while they are in place when paying a visit to Hornby Park in the interest of protecting all members of our community.

Like us and follow us on Facebook & Instagram @hornbypark

Despite Covid 19 and the issues it has brought with it, our sporting sections are delighted that they have been able to return to training and some matches. While abiding by government guidelines, they are still working hard to be the best they can be and are always happy to take on new members. If you are just a tiny bit curious, why not drop them a message on their social media - you've got nothing to lose! Our teams are thrilled with the improvements at Hornby Park. As well as having some of the best sporting facilities in the area we can also offer a lovely and safe venue to enjoy refreshments and events with friends and families.



Seaton Carew Cricket Club has senior and junior teams (girls and boys) playing in the North Yorkshire and South Durham leagues. The first XI, with one of our youngest teams for a long time, was very successful in Division 1 last season. The Second XI delivered an unbeaten season winning the NYSD Northern Conference by 50 points. These successes bode well for the future and there are exciting opportunities for new players of all ages to join and enjoy the

excellent facilities at Hornby Park. Training sessions have started and our first home game is Saturday 24th April so look out for new information on the Seaton Carew Cricket Facebook pages or call Paul Frankland on 07823354707. Junior cricket is on Friday evenings.



Junior football (under 17s) starts Monday 29th March with the league games restarting from the first weekend in April through to the end of June. Details can be found on our Seaton Carew FC Facebook page. Anyone interested in joining the Club can message the Facebook page directly.

Walking Football restarts on Tuesday 30th March 6.30pm at Hornby Park and every Tuesday after this date. Anyone can turn up on the evening - contact

Davey Pattison for more details.

New to Hornby Park, Girls Football. Get in touch if you're interested. Kicks Programme in conjunction with Middlesbrough Football Club will be starting Wednesday evenings. Age 10 to 16 years. Message the Hornby Park Facebook page for more information.



Seaton Carew RUFC has a new inspirational captain Lee Kidson, who leads by example on and off the field and is a person who has played for the Club for many years. SCRUFC also has a new coach John Morgan who has joined us from Acklam Rugby Club. John played for many years prior to becoming a coach and will be using his knowledge and experience to get the best out of the players. Some previously lapsed players have recently got their training kit back on and

have rejoined, which is brilliant for us. Over 17s Training is Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7pm - we'd love to hear from anyone thinking of playing rugby. Kids sessions on Sunday mornings contact us on Facebook for more details.

The Rugby Club itself is moving forward as more of the players express an interest in becoming involved in the management of the Club, bringing in new ideas and youthful enthusiasm. This is a very positive step forward and great for the future of the Club. Later this year Seaton Carew RUFC reaches its centenary anniversary - roll on the celebrations.



2 Green Street Hartlepool **TS24 7LD** 01429 869700

L & L Kitchens is one of our kind sponsors. If you think you would like to support our community hub or sports sections in some way, please get in touch with Claire at events@hornbypark.com

lljoinery.services@hotmail.co.uk